
Announcement 8/29/25 
 

Girls Volleyball Tournament this weekend!!! 

 

Applications for the Tri-M Music Honor Society are now being accepted.   

Students must be a Junior or Senior enrolled in a music class, with at least a 3.0 weighted 
GPA.  Applications & recommendations are due no later than Tuesday, September 3rd by 

the end of the school day.    See Ms. Mattingly in room 239, the Chorus Room, for a packet 
and more information. 

 

Join the Hispanic Honor Society in the courtyard on Friday mornings at 8:45am for 
“Cafecito in the Courtyard”. Bring your coffee/tea/energy drink/water and practice your 

conversational speaking skills with your peers. Hope to see you there!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


